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Thank you to all of you who have sent
feedback on Collaborative News - and
to those who have shared Collaborative

News with colleagues. 
Please continue to do so! 

All feedback is gratefully received, as
are suggestions for content.

publichealth.collaborative@blackburn.gov.uk

At the most recent meeting of the Cumbria & Lancashire Public Health Leadership Group
(Friday 12th April 2024), we launched our new website!

Hosted by the Association of Director’s of Public Health (ADPH) our website pulls together
information about the Collaborative, who we are, what we do, the progress we’re making,

as well as details of events we think people might be interested in.
We’d really appreciate it if you could spend some time taking a look at the website, and if

you’ve got any feedback or suggestions of how we might develop it please let us know.

On Friday 19th April the Collaborative
Leadership Group are holding a Planning
Session which will determine our priorities

and how we work together to achieve them
in the coming 12 months. We’ll use our next

issue of Collaborative News (and our
website!) to keep you all posted on what’s

agreed and how you can get involved.

THANK YOUTHANK YOU

https://www.adph.org.uk/networks/northwest/cumbria-and-lancashire-home-page/#latest-news

